

August 1, 2024

Gold Canyon Softball Association Frederick Keiper 801 SW Sunset Way Troutdale, OR 97060-5416

Dear Gold Canyon Softball Association,

Thank you so much for your donation of \$100.00 on July 10, 2024 towards The Pillars in memory of Gary Esping.

Your gift will support the operation of our beautiful Pillars hospice home and the high quality, holistic residential care it provides for the body, mind and spirit of people nearing end of life and those who love them. Your support also helps us extend benevolent care to those in need of services without the means to afford care.

Beyond Hospice leverages the passion, vision and professional hospice experience of a team of doctors, nurses, social workers, spiritual leaders and volunteers who have worked together for more than a decade. Now, assembled as the newest member of Episcopal Homes' full care continuum, Beyond Hospice wholeheartedly cares for others and the true mission of hospice.

At Beyond Hospice, every life is sacred, and we are dedicated to providing an earthly end journey by respecting the dignity of every human being making the transition from this life to what's beyond. For us, *endings matter*.

Thank you for walking alongside our team, patients and loved ones in their hospice journey.

Gratefully,

Tom Henry

President & CEO

Episcopal Homes

Kerry Keenan

Executive Director

Beyond Hospice

Episcopal Homes Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization, Federal Tax ID: 41-1703612. The foundation provided no goods or services in exchange for this gift. Please keep this for your records.